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EL DORADO COUNTY IMPLEMENTING LANE CLOSURES ON  

GREEN VALLEY ROAD AT SOPHIA PARKWAY 
TO INSTALL UTILITY INFRASTRUCTURE 

 
May 6 through May 9, 2024 

 
El Dorado County’s Department of Transportation, in conjunction with Pacific Gas & Electric (PG&E) 
and GC Construction & Development, Inc., will be implementing intermittent lane closures on Green 
Valley Road at the Sophia Parkway intersection. Work is scheduled to begin Monday, May 5, 2024, and 
occur daily through Friday, May 9, 2024. Any changes to the scheduled end of work will be reflected by 
on-site signage.   
 
Construction work will occur on eastbound Green Valley Road and northbound Sophia Parkway with at 
least one lane remaining open at all times while work is underway. Traffic turning right from Sophia 
Parkway onto Green Valley Road may be directed to initiate the turn from the middle lane while the right 
turn lane is closed. The work will allow for the installation of underground utility infrastructure while 
maintaining a safe work zone for the construction crews and minimizing traffic impacts. Please check the 
County website for any further traffic control.  
 
Further paving work in the area is anticipated at the end of May through June, as schedules and weather 
allow. On-site signate will reflect more specific timing prior to the beginning of work. 
 
Motorists are advised to slow down through the work zone and expect delays during 
construction. Motorists are also advised to allow extra time when traveling through the work zone in order 
to arrive at their destinations on time or use alternate routes to avoid the construction area.   
 
The County sincerely appreciates the cooperation and patience of motorists that use this roadway and we 
apologize for any inconvenience as a result of the detour. 

For questions regarding this construction, please contact the County’s Transportation main line at 
(530) 621-5900 (select Option 3 for Engineering). 
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